
 
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

 TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Sussex County Community  

 

College will hold a public hearing during its regularly scheduled Conference Session on  

 

Tuesday, February 28, 2023, which begins at 5:00 p.m. in the Atrium of the Performing Arts  

 

Center, One College Hill Road, Newton, New Jersey. 

 

 The subject of the hearing is a proposed 4% per credit hour increase in student  

 

tuition, effective July 1, 2023.  If enacted, the College’s tuition, per credit hour, will increase: 

 

from $140 to $146 for in-county students, from $210 to $218 for out of county students, and  

 

from $280 to $291 for out of state students. 

 

 Immediately following the Public Hearing, the Board will continue with its 

 

scheduled meeting, as well as any Executive Session that might be called. 

 

 

Date: February 23, 2023 
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